
 

 

 

To,                                                                                                                                       Date: 06-06-2022 

The Principal 

SSCASCW 

Tumkur 

                 Through IQAC of the college. 

 

   Respected Sir,  

 

                             Subject: Conducting Departmental activities on 06-06-2022  

 

As per the above subject the Department of Botany and Microbiology want to conduct Seed 

Ball making and Poster making activities for students on 06-06-2022 for World Environmental 

Day for fostering a greener Environment, so I kindly request you to permit and do the needful. 

                                                       Thanking you 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                      Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



To,  

The IQAC Coordinator 

IQAC 

SSCASCW 

Tumkur 

 

 

 

Respected Sir,  

                             Subject: Conducting Departmental activities on 06-06-2022 

 

               We intend to organize a seed ball making activity and Poster making competition within the 

Department to promote Environmental sustainability and biodiversity for students for World 

Environmental Day. We request the IQAC to accept the conduct of the Program and forward to the 

principal for Permission and Necessary help. 

                                                       Thanking you 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                         Your’s faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY AND MICROBIOLOGY 

REPORT ON SEED BALL MAKING AND POSTER MAKING ACTIVITIES 

The Department of Botany and Microbiology conducted seed ball making and poster 

making activities on 06-06-2023. A seedball making activity was organized within the 

Department premises. The objective of this initiative was to promote environmental 

awareness, community engagement, and contribute to local biodiversity. 

The seedball making activity received positive feedback from participants, fostering a 

sense of environmental responsibility and community involvement. The hands-on nature 

of the event facilitated a deeper understanding of the ecological benefits associated 

with such initiatives. 

The seedball making activity was a commendable success, promoting environmental 

consciousness and community engagement among students. The positive impact of 

such initiatives goes beyond the immediate event, contributing to a culture of 

sustainability and responsibility. 

We extend our gratitude to all participants and look forward to further initiatives that 

align with our commitment to environmental stewardship. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




























